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COMMERCIAL REGISTRATION OF  
TCR ARABIA IN SAUDI ARABIA 

TCR ARABIA  
COMPANY LIMITED 
Founded in 2007, as a result 
of a joint venture between 

GAS Arabian Services (KSA) 
and TCR Engineering 

Services (India), the company 
aims to provide outstanding 
quality assurance services to 
Aerospace, Automotive, Oil 
Refineries, Petro-chemical 

plants, Chemical Processing, 
Defense, Electronics, 

Nuclear Power and Capital 
Goods manufacturing 

industries in the Kingdom of 
Saudi Arabia. TCR continues 

to serve over 2500 clients 
globally each time setting a 

new industry 
standard for precision, 

transparency, and reliability. 

For more information please visit our website: 

www.tcr-arabia.com
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SAGIA APPROVAL FOR  
TCR ARABIA IN ARABIC 

TCR ARABIA  
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SAGIA APPROVAL FOR  
TCR ARABIA IN ARABIC IN 2018 

TCR ARABIA  
COMPANY LIMITED 
Founded in 2007, as a result 
of a joint venture between 

GAS Arabian Services (KSA) 
and TCR Engineering 

Services (India), the company 
aims to provide outstanding 
quality assurance services to 
Aerospace, Automotive, Oil 
Refineries, Petro-chemical 

plants, Chemical Processing, 
Defense, Electronics, 

Nuclear Power and Capital 
Goods manufacturing 

industries in the Kingdom of 
Saudi Arabia. TCR continues 

to serve over 2500 clients 
globally each time setting a 

new industry 
standard for precision, 

transparency, and reliability. 

For more information please visit our website: 

www.tcr-arabia.com
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GENERAL ORGANIZATION OF SOCIAL INSURANCE 
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ZAKAT CERTIFICATE 
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COMPANY LIMITED 
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CHAMBER OF COMMERCE 

TCR ARABIA  
COMPANY LIMITED 
Founded in 2007, as a result 
of a joint venture between 
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CIVIL DEFENSE 
CERTIFICATE 

TCR ARABIA  
COMPANY LIMITED 
Founded in 2007, as a result 
of a joint venture between 

GAS Arabian Services (KSA) 
and TCR Engineering 

Services (India), the company 
aims to provide outstanding 
quality assurance services to 
Aerospace, Automotive, Oil 
Refineries, Petro-chemical 

plants, Chemical Processing, 
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to serve over 2500 clients 
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VAT REGISTRATION 
CERTIFICATE 


